
 

 
What’s New?  

(v 6.4) 

 
February 2019 

• For Administrators 
o We’re working on your level of access!  Now you’re able to see 

student results and teachers’ class results as a whole.  Reach out to 
support@kandoolu.com to get your account set up. 

 
• For Teachers 

o Our TDA prompts are now easier for you to find!  When you click on 
Resources in the left menu, simply choose "ELA Reading" and your 
grade level, and search.  All the prompts for your grade will be listed 
there for you to use!   

o Trying to search for multiple resources?  Now when you click 
“Change” to switch your filters, Kandoolu will remember your 
subject and grade level. 

o ELA Teachers, rejoice!  The highly requested option to automatically 
be able to assign resources after a grammar quiz is now available.   

o Also by popular demand, reading quizzes are now able to be given 
as teacher-led quizzes along with the self-guided option. 

o Our reading passages are now displaying the correct lengths, so 
you can use the filter to find short, medium, and long passages! 
 

• For Students 
o The “Welcome” pop up was causing some issues for students when 

they first logged in.  We’ve disabled it so that they can get right into 
Kandoolu without any problems! 

 

mailto:support@kandoolu.com

